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2nd July, 2019

Dear parents and carers,

On Friday 12th July we have our school fayre after school, kindly run and organised by the PTA (Friends of Heathcote). The Friends have advertised this in the newsletter for some time now, but sadly have not had many offers of help. For the event to happen they really need the offer of parent volunteers to help man some of the stalls. This doesn’t mean you will need to be on a stall all of the time, but that you can be on a rota and cover for some of the time whilst enjoying the fayre with your children for some of the time too!

Without your support the fayre will be cancelled as we do not have enough people to help make it happen. It would be lovely to see more parents get involved with the Friends, who do an awful lot to help raise money for our school. Please email: friendsofheathcoteps@gmail.com if you can help out, and perhaps would like to support the PTA/friends on a longer term basis. 
 
School fayres are very much part of our community and school culture and we would love a really big turn out! Come and take part!

Yours sincerely,


Mrs L Jeffries
Headteacher
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